
Supaporn  Kulthinee, Ph.D.
 Our CICM faculty member from the Cardio-Thoracic
Technology Program who has been selected as the
one of 10 finalists to attend the Fame Lab Thailand
Final Competition this July 18, 2020.
 
 

 

Congratulations !
to

Stay Tuned !

For more info, please visit at
https://www.britishcouncil.or.th/en/famelab/about-competition


